



Warrington Road Goose Green, Wigan, Lancashire WN3 65B

Tel: 01942 243 068

Fax: 01942 826 748

Web: www.stpaulswigan.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A E Jackson, B.A. (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

Dear Parent/Carer

Interim Open Day Thursday 16th February 2023

This year, we will be offering an **Interim Open Day** to take place on February 16th, 2023. Feedback from parents has been mixed on the written report and we think that the face to face format both encourages more discussion and allows parents to look at work in books and celebrate their child's achievements.

As part of the discussion, we will share with you your child's strengths and areas for development and highlight strategies to support both learning and behaviour. Open day is an opportunity to share any worries or concerns you may have about your child and their development or attainment and helps to maintain a strong foundation between school and home.

Please contact your child's class teacher via Class Dojo to indicate which is your preferred appointment time and we will try to allocate you a time as close to that slot as is possible. If you have more than one child in school, it would be helpful if you could mention that to your class teacher so that the appointments can be scheduled close to each other.

Option A	9.15am – 11.15am
Option B	2.00pm - 3.00pm
Option C	4.00pm – 5.30pm

As usual our Head boy, Head girl and prefects will be available to help organise the session and sample your views with our questionnaire.

Yours sincerely,

A E Jackson

Alison Jackson















